
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 CUTTING EDGE 2022 CODING 
COMPETITION 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Congratulations to Jennelle Fernando of Year 11, who came Second 

Runner Up in the Cutting Edge 2022 Coding Competition held by the 

Informatics Institute of Technology (ITT) an annual exhibition held to 

showcase innovative projects, products, and solutions aimed at solving 

modern day technological problems.  

 

Very well done once again, Jennelle!   

 

  

  

  

  

  


